
2025 Holiday Pickup Schedule 
We pride ourselves on providing reliable, timely pickup for residential waste, 

recycling and commercial waste removal. However, sometimes pickup days 

are affected by national holidays. To see how a specific holiday will affect 

your pickup, please look for your regular pickup day below. 

  

NEW YEARS DAY 

Wednesday, January 1, 2025 
Monday routes will not be affected. 

Tuesday routes will not be affected. 

Wednesday routes will be picked up on Thursday, January 2nd. 

Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday, January 3rd. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, January 4th. 

MEMORIAL DAY  

Monday, May 26th, 2025 
Monday routes will be picked up on Tuesday, May 27th. 

Tuesday routes will be picked up on Wednesday, May 28th. 

Wednesday routes will be picked up on Thursday, May 29th. 

Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday, May 30th. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, Mat 31st. 

FOURTH OF JULY 

Friday, July 4th, 2025 
Monday routes will not be affected. 

Tuesday routes will not be affected. 

Wednesday routes will not be affected. 

Thursday routes will be not be affected. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, July 5th. 

LABOR DAY 

Monday, September 1st, 2025 
Monday routes will be picked up on Tuesday September 2nd. 

Tuesday routes will be picked up on Wednesday, September 3rd. 

Wednesday routes will be picked up on Thursday, September 4th. 

Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday, September 5th. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, September 6th. 



THANKSGIVING 

Thursday, November 27th, 2025 
Monday routes will not be affected. 

Tuesday routes will not be affected. 

Wednesday routes will not be affected. 

Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday, November 28th. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, November 29th. 

CHRISTMAS DAY 

Thursday, December 25, 2025 
Monday routes will not be affected. 

Tuesday routes will not be affected. 

Wednesday routes will be not be affected. 

Thursday routes will be picked up on Friday, December 26th. 

Friday routes will be picked up on Saturday, December 27th. 

PLEASE NOTE: When a holiday falls on a weekday, collection will be delayed one day for 

the remainder of the week. If a holiday falls on a Saturday or Sunday, there will be no 

delay. 
 


